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Senator Mike Nozzolio and Assemblyman Bob Oaks recently sent correspondence

to Congressman John Katko thanking him for his ongoing opposition at the

federal level to the IJC’s Plan 2014.  Senator Nozzolio has long been opposed to

Plan 2014 as it would devastate lakefront communities in Wayne County and

across Upstate New York.

 

Attached is recent correspondence Senator Nozzolio sent to Congressman Katko.


